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I think this has been one of the busiest weeks in school! 
Rabbit class had a brilliant history day on Wednesday, 
learning about and acting out some of the myths 
around the Greek gods. We were so proud of our 
young actors who, although a bit nervous, 
delivered their lines beautifully. 
Badger class had a fantastic trip to the Ancient 
House museum in Thetford on Thursday. Staff  
were so proud of their fantastic beahviour. They 
were a real credit to our school. 
Fox class are travelling to London tomorrow to 
sing wiht other schools at the O2 in London in 
the Young Voices choir. We know that it will be a 
fantastic experience. 
It has been lovely to see parents join Hedgehog 
class for their reading café this week. We love 
seeing our community in school and I know the 
children love having your join us. 
Amid all the planned activities, we also squeezed in our 
Ofsted inspection. Although I have received some feedback from 
the team, I am unable to share any of this until our report is published. The report should 
be published within 5 weeks of our visit. Thank you for all of your feedback, to our hard-
working staff and to our amazing children. 
Please note that this term we will no longer be using parentmail but moving to My Child At 
School (MCAS) for our communications. Please download the app and log on to ensure 

you get all the key information sent out.             Mrs Weir 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a 

Headteacher Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard Community Academy:- 

Wednesday 25th January at 9am– Otter class reading café  

Wednesday 25th January– Rabbit class clay workshop 

Friday 27th January at 2.15pm– Rabbit class reading café  

A Message From Staff 

Lola E Tommy T 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

National Domestic Abuse helpline: 0808 2000 247 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Our wonderful staff team for their dedication 

and team work. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

Dogger 

Shirley Hughes 

The House that Sailed Away 

Pat Hutchins 

Charlotte’s Web 

E.B. White 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your 

child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place 

from 8.15am. All we ask is that you 

book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school office 

Dates for your diary 

3rd February Number Day 

 

6th February Bikeablilty for 

Y5/6 

 

13th-17th February 2023 

Half-term break 

Attendance and wrap around care 

This week 90% of our children attended school. It has been 

lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in any 

way. 

We are continuing to advertise for after school club staff as 

we look to provide some after school club provision. Watch 

this space! 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

